
                                                                              

CITY OF MONTCLAIR 

 AFTER-SCHOOL PROGRAM 
TENTATIVE AUGUST 7, 2020 – MAY 26, 2021 

 

The City of Montclair is excited to provide the opportunity for your student to participate in the 2020-2021 

Montclair After-School Program (MAP). The current COVID-19 pandemic has brought many new 

challenges and adaptations for us all. Following guidance from our partner, the Ontario-Montclair School 

District, MAP we will be begin the school year in a distance-learning format. This distance-learning model 

will serve in place of our in-person program until we receive further notice.  

Applications for the 2020-2021 school year  will be distributed/accepted in three methods, on a “first come, 

first served” basis beginning on Friday, July 31.  

  Online- Visit our website at cityofmontclair.org; click on the Montclair After-School Program 

Tile, then complete an application and submit. 

 Appointment- Please call 909-625-9496 to make an appointment to pick up an application from 

8:00a.m.-2:00p.m. at the Montclair Recreation Center building at 5111 Benito Street, Montclair 

 Drive Thru- We will be distributing/accepting applications in a drive-thru fashion from       

2:00p.m-6:00p.m on Friday, July 31, 2020, in the Recreation Center parking lot, see address above.   

Please do not delay as space is limited; students will be considered for enrollment in the order applications 

are received. Once you are notified your student is accepted into MAP and in the event the State of 

California and the Ontario-Montclair School District allow for in-person programming your child’s spot in 

MAP is secure. Parent/guardian will be notified by phone and via email; students are not accepted into 

MAP until they receive a confirmation from the MAP program.    

Applications will not be available at the school sites.  

Please feel free to contact us at 909-625-9479 or visit the City of Montclair website, cityofmonctlair.org 

and click on the MAP tile for any questions, we looking forward to seeing everyone soon!                                                                     


